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When law enforcement officers arrest an individual, they can choose to release the person with 
a written notice of the person's first court date (instead of taking them to jail to await their 
court date). Many people who are arrested for non-violent offenses do not pose a threat to 
community safety and therefore do not need to be in jail while the court system decides what 
to do with them. Even if an officer chooses to book such an offender into jail, the courts 
generally will release the person without bail the next day, as long as the person promises to 
show up for his or her next court date.  
 
Sometimes officers confuse their role in the system and try to "teach the person a lesson" by 
booking them into the jail, even though they know the person will be promptly released. The 
problem with this practice is that it costs taxpayers a tremendous amount of money and does 
nothing to make the community safer.  Booking a person into jail and housing them is 
extremely expensive and it takes limited resources away from addressing the people that are 
truly dangerous. 
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